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City of Long Beach
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Memorandum
CouncilmemberAIAusffn
Eighth District

Date: June 14, 2016

From:

Mayor and Members of the City Council

Councilmember AI Austin, Eighth District ctJ
To:

Subject: Travel Report -Trip to Sacramento

RECOMMENDED ACTION:

Receive and file report on travel to Sacramento, CA on May 18, 2016.

BACKGROUND:

On May 18, 2016, I traveled to Sacramento with Mayor Robert Garcia for meetings regarding
SB 1472, which would add two new seats to the Los Angeles County Metropolitan
Transportation Authority (Metro) Board of Directors, and to discuss how Long Beach can have
a voice on the Metro Board.

FISCAL IMPACT: There is no fiscal impact with the filing of this report.




